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Aloha and thank you for coming tonight.  At this point in the agenda, the President of 

the association usually gives a status of the center, talks about the accomplishments of 

the year, and presents plans for the future. 

This year, operations at the center are pretty much status quo.  There have been no 

major changes to the center itself besides the periodic repairs such as to the outer fence 

and some bathroom fixtures.  We have about a 90% party reservation rate, a variety of 

fun classes such as Hula and Kempo, and continued expanded hours of access to our 

pool. 

For the coming year, we are considering removing the swing set as it is nearly 50 years 

old, and upon a welder’s inspection, it is looking like it will soon be unrepairable.  We 

are thinking of replacing it with a covered pavilion with picnic benches, a small 

playground, or both. These ideas will, of course, will depend on our current funds.  

This year, we have 3 open seats on the board and 2 candidates, myself and Abby 

Nishida, so of you are interested in volunteering, please consider being nominated for 

the 3rd seat. 

As usual, we appreciate your feedback and would like your ideas on how we can better 

make use of our center. 

 

Thank You, 

Stanley H. Uecke 
President, Pacific Palisades Community Association 
 


